
Eco-Marines News 
 
It has been a very busy term for the Eco-Marines. The Year Six students were trialled 
in the use of new multi-sort bins and are now successfully sorting their waste. The 
Eco-Marines collected over 1000 drinking containers this term and raised over $100 
for the school. The Eco-Marines also launched ‘Waste Free Wednesday’ throughout 
the school in an attempt to limit the waste we dispose of at 
Kurwongbah State School.  
 
Goals for Term 3 include trialling multi-sort bins with Year Four 
students and providing other Year levels the opportunity to recycle 
drinking containers. The Eco-Marines will also continue to promote 
‘Waste free Wednesdays’ and plan a further project to assist with 
reducing waste. 
 
These holidays the Eco-Marines would like to challenge the school 
community to change one habit to reduce the amount of waste 
thrown away at home. Good luck and enjoy the break 
 
 
 
 


